
From: Landrum, Brandon J. <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/25/2017 8:48:13 AM
Subject: RE: Farewell but not Good-bye

Danny, Thank you! If I come across any good BBQ places I will be sure to pass them along also.
 
Take care,
 
Brandon
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Saturday, September 23, 2017 7:54 AM
 
To: Landrum, Brandon J.; Lily Cogdill; Catherine McNicoll; 'toribeth7@gmail.com'; 'kevin@kevinbryant.com'; 'ann@kevinbryant.com'
 
Subject: Re: Farewell but not Good-bye
 
Brandon, thanks for all you've done for us. Don't be a stranger, and we'll keep you updated on the BBQ trail. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Landrum, Brandon J. <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 2:30:35 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill; Catherine McNicoll; 'toribeth7@gmail.com'; Danny Varat; 'kevin@kevinbryant.com'; 
'ann@kevinbryant.com'
 
Subject: Farewell but not Good-bye 
 
Hey,
 
I just wanted to let everyone know that Jeremy has now taken the reigns. I have enjoyed my time while on the LG 
Detail and will miss each of you. Thank you for welcoming me with open arms to your team! This is farewell, but not 
good-bye because you will never know where or when I might pop-up ;-) . Take care, stay safe, and be blessed!
 
Brandon
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